

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE City of Duluth Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309 or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 06/08/2011

SUBJECT: Community meeting to discuss futue use of Kenwood/Edison School site

BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

Community meeting to discuss future use of Kenwood/Edison School site

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Planning Division will be hosting a community meeting to discuss the opportunities for future use of the Kenwood/Edison School site. The community meeting is scheduled for **Wednesday, June 22, 2011, at 5:30 p.m.** at the Kenwood/Edison School cafeteria at 1750 Kenwood Avenue.

The public is invited to come and share their views and comments regarding future uses and development for the building and site. City staff will compile comments and recommendations for review by the Duluth Planning Commission at a public hearing on **Tuesday**, **July 12**, **2011**, **at 5:00 p.m.** in the third floor City Council Chambers in Duluth City Hall, 411 West First Street.

Interested participants are encouraged to attend the community meeting or public hearing. Written comments may also be submitted to the Planning Commission at 411 West First Street, Duluth, MN, 55811.

Questions can be directed to John Kelley, in the Planning office at (218) 730-5326.

###